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Submitted on Tuesday, January 24, 2023 - 1:02pm

Submitted values are:
Name: Jolynn Moshner
Address: 13542 NW Riverview Dr., Portland, OR 97231
Email: jmoshner@gmail.com
Testimony:
I am not in favor of the biking trail as part of the North Tualatin Mountains master plan because I am concerned about the
wildlife in that area, particularly the elk that roam and birth in the area.

Jolynn
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